King County Board of Health

NOTICE OF RULEMAKING – BOH 20-01
A Regulation Relating to Telephonic Participation by Members
Pursuant to its authority under RCW 70.05.060, the King County Board of Health hereby gives notice of proposed rulemaking. The rule and regulation would amend the Board of Health Code Section 2.04.165 relating to telephonic participation by members. The draft rule and regulation language would allow Board members to participate and vote in meetings of the full board by telephone or other electronic means.
A public hearing on the proposed rule at which the public may state their views orally or in writing will be held during the regular meeting of the King County Board of Health, March 19, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. in the Metropolitan King County Council Chambers, 10th floor, Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA. Written comments can also be submitted to: King County Board of Health, ATTN: Susie Levy, Public Health – Seattle & King County, 401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 1300, Seattle, WA 98104; slevy@kingcounty.gov. Written comments mailed or delivered to this address must be received by 5 p.m. on the day preceding the Board of Health meeting. Written comments may also be submitted at the Board of Health meeting.

Copies of the proposed rules are available from the same address, by calling 206-263-7913 or online at:
https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4385671&GUID=3B57CD97-A45E-4FA3-A57B-CF8DEC9D4DAD&Options=Advanced&Search=
Dated at Seattle, Washington this 3rd day of March, 2020.
KING COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

MELANI PEDROZA,
Clerk of the Board
